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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Philippines to ASEAN presents its
compliments to the ASEAN Secretariat and has the honor to refer to the Memorandum of
Cooperation (MOC) between the Governments of the Member States of the Association
of Southeast Asian Nations and the Governments of the People’s Republic of China,
Japan and the Republic of South Korea on Strengthening Tourism Cooperation, signed
on 22 January 2016.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Philippines to ASEAN furthermore has
the honor to notify the Secretary-General of ASEAN that the Philippines is ready to

commence implementation of the said Memorandum of Cooperation.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Philippines to ASEAN avails itself of
this opportunity to renew to the ASEAN Secretariat the assurances of its highest

consideration.
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Jakarta, 21 September 2018
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